
 

Tuesday 4th April 2023 

NEWSLETTER 
Eag le Point Primary School 

TOONALOOK LUNCH ORDERS 

MONDAY 
Lunch Order Day. 

Please order the day before or no 
later than 9am Monday morning. 

 

THURSDAY 
Lunch Order Day. 

Please order the day before or no later 
than 9am Thursday morning. 

 

ASSEMBLY 

ASSEMBLY 

Wednesday 5th 

April @2.35pm 

http://cafetoonalook3880.square.site/  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much to all the families who have donated raffle prizes and sold tickets for the Easter Raffle. The prizes 

are being made up this week and they are looking fantastic, I hope I win something….. If families still have prizes to 

donate or tickets to bring in, please have them at school tomorrow morning to make sure they are in the draw.       

Assembly will be held at 2:35pm on Wednesday this week so we have time to draw all the prizes before the students 

go home for the holidays. 

Wednesday 5th April is the last day of school this term as staff will be engaged in professional learning on Thursday. In 

term 2, staff will be developing skills in the teaching of writing and we will be starting with looking at student data 

samples and accessing information about teaching Ideas. Thank you to Mrs Clarke and Mrs Langley for leading this 

work. The out of school hours care program is available for children needing supervision both on Thursday 6th April 

and Monday 24th April (student free day). The first day of term 2 will be Wednesday 26th April. 

Please mark the ANZAC Day march at Paynesville in your calendar for Tuesday 25th April. All students are invited to 

join the school for the march and ceremony. Students are to wear school uniform and meet staff at the corner of Main 

Street and King Street Paynesville at 8:30am. The march begins at 8:45am heading up the hill for the service. Our 

school captains Cooper Sampson and Emily Crouch will be speaking at the service so it would be lovely to have mem-

bers of our school community come along to support them. After the service, students remain with staff until an adult 

comes to collect them. If you have any questions, please contact me for more information. 

Finally, a big thank you to all the parents who have come into school over the past weeks and assisted students to 

make their Easter Bonnets. I am very excited to see how creative students have been and I am told they are going to 

look delightful. The Easter Bonnet Parade will start at 9:15am and all families are welcome to come along to watch. 

The Easter egg hunt will start at 1:15pm and the children are really looking forward to this tradition. The staff and stu-

dents really appreciate the time, effort, care and enthusiasm of the parents during these sessions. 

Please have a lovely holiday, find time for a rest and drive carefully. I am looking forward to catching up with everyone 

next term. 

 

Anna Duncan 

Principal 

STUDENT FREE DATES FOR TERM 1: 

Thursday 6th April 

Monday 24th April 

http://cafetoonalook3880.square.site/


Lunchtime Programs 
  

 

Week 10 ~ 3rd- 5th April 

 

Monday 

  

Room 5 

Mrs Jenman 
Meditation 

Tuesday 

  

Room 2 

Mrs Palmer 
Colouring and Drawing 

Wednesday 

  

Old Building 

Miss Bradbury 

Choir 

  

Thursday 

  
Student Free Day   

Friday 

  
Holidays   

 

REMINDER: WEDNESDAY 5TH APRIL 
 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

@9.15am 

—Families Welcome— 

 

              Easter Egg Hunt            

          @1.15pm 
 



DIVISION TENNIS 

On Tuesday last week Reece and Lucas competed in the Division Tennis       
Competition at the Bairnsdale Tennis Courts where they played several games 
in a round robin. Reece got through to the quarter finals and Lucas won one of 
his single matches as well.  

Well done to the boys who performed well and had a great day. 

SPORTS NEWS 

CROSS COUNTRY 

On Friday we held our whole school cross country on the foreshore.  

We had a very successful and fun day with lots of kids being active - running or 
walking the course. 

Well done to all and thanks to all for supporting this event. 



Darren Chester Visit 
The Senior Students have been learning about Parliament and Civics and 
Citizenship this term and had the opportunity to have a chat with Darren 
Chester.  The students found him funny and good to relate to and learnt 
more about his job and what it is like to be a Politician.  

We thank Darren for taking time out of his busy day to speak to us. 

 

 

CROSS COUNTRY CONTINUED 



 

~~~~~ANZAC Day~~~~~ 

This year ANZAC Day will be honoured on Tuesday 25th April, our school captains 

Cooper Sampson and Emily Crouch, have been invited to speak at the Paynesville 

ANZAC ceremony at the Paynesville RSL. Each year all students and staff are invited 

to participate in the march, older students support younger students so everyone 

can join in. Students are to wear school uniform and meet Mrs Duncan and other 

staff at 8:30am on the corner of Main St and King St. The parade leaves this point at 

8:45am and makes its way up the hill to the RSL. The ceremony begins at 9am and 

concludes at approx. 9:45am. Students wait with staff for a whole school photo    

before being collected by parents.  

I would love to see as many students and families as possible come along on this 

day to support Cooper and Emily and to walk with the school group. Please put this 

date in your calendar now as this will be the last day of the school holidays due to 

the student free day on the Monday.  

Please contact Anna Duncan if you have any questions. 

 

Dolly's Dream Information  

Dolly’s Dream is committed to changing the culture of  

bullying by addressing the impact of bullying, anxiety,  

depression and youth suicide through education and   direct support to young peo-

ple and families.   

Below is a link from Dolly’s Dream with information for school holidays. 
 

How do I protect my kids from cyber bullying during school holidays? - Dolly's Dream (dollysdream.org.au) 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdollysdream.org.au%2Fparent-hub%2Fcyber-bullying-school-holidays%2F&data=05%7C01%7CLeanne.Betts%40education.vic.gov.au%7C7af204981cee4c56252008db33d4063b%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%


Wednesday 5th April Easter Bonnet Parade—9.15am Families Welcome 
 

Easter Egg Hunt—Before lunchtime @1.15pm 
 

Easter Raffle Drawn  

Wednesday 5th April Assembly 2.35pm—School finish normal time and 
buses running as normal 

Thursday 6th April Student Free Day—Last day of Term 1 

Friday 7th April School Holidays 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR—TERM 1 & 2 

APRIL / MAY 2023 
TERM 1 

TERM 2 

Monday 24th April Student Free Day 

Tuesday 25th April Anzac Day Public Holiday—all welcome to attend 
march, 8.30am Cnr. Main & King St, Paynesville 

Wednesday 26th April First day of Term 2 for Students 

Thursday 27th April Lunch Order Day 

Monday 1st May Lunch Order Day 

Monday 4th May Lunch Order Day 

Monday 8th May GRIP Conference Sale—School & House Captains 

Monday 8th May Lunch Order Day 

Tuesday 9th May Nexus Arts—Marc McBride Illustrator 
 
School Council Finance Meeting @4.30pm 
 

Wednesday 10th May School Council Meeting @5.15pm 



COMMUNITY NEWS 



COMMUNITY NEWS 


